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   Monthly Statistics Report  

 Mar 2023 Mar 2024 

New Patrons 28 24 

Library Visits 1,354 1,261 

Circulation 1,718 1,625 

Phone Calls 115 111 

Reference/Reader’s Advisory 6 4 

Programs 40 30 

Program Participation 733 501 

Social Media Reaches 9,854 10,744 

Social Media Total Likes 594 564 

E-material Circulation 404 536 

E-resource Usage 16 27 

ILL Circulation – Received 18 22 

ILL Circulation – Requests 45 30 

Computer/iPad Usage 198 180 

Wi-Fi 36 109 

Tech Help 12 31 

CEO Updates:  
We had a wonderful March Break, 

with lots of kids using the library 

and attending programs for kids 

and teens. We love seeing the 

library so lively. We welcomed 

Lofty the Magician again this year 

for a magic show and dance party. 

Author Carolyn J. Morris shared 

her children’s books and brought 

her baby chicks for the kids to 

interact with. Thank you to the 

Friends of the Library for 

sponsoring our March Break and 

making it possible to host such 

wonderful events this year. Check 

the library’s Facebook for a recap 

of the whole week. 

 

 

Programs and Events:  
• Baby and Toddler Story Time is growing and we have a large group of 

babies, toddlers and moms every week. 
• The kids are enjoying Lego club and we love to see their creations. 
• The tweens did so well on their paintings for the Tween Paint Night. 
• In celebration of Ramadan patrons were able to pick up a take home 

kit. All kits were distributed. 
• Teens signed up for the Cricut 101 Ramadan Decorations. 
• Younger teens had an easter egg hunt, taking over the library.  
• The teens watched The Boogeyman while enjoying snacks for the teen 

movie night. 
• Teens started the Spring Reading Challenge that continues until the 

end of May. 
• The adult Crafternooner’s made a bunny decoration for easter. 
• Adults were able to learn Photography tips and tricks including photo 

editing. 
 

March Break: 
• The kids enjoyed our STEAM workshop with the library’s Ozobots to 

learn basic coding and competing in a paperchain contest. 
• The kids enjoyed a movie afternoon, with snacks, watching the Queen’s 

Corgi. 
• The teens came for a Video game and pizza afternoon.  
• On the Friday the teens had a Nerf War. 
 


